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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To:  Irondequoit Bay Technical Staff 
 
From:  Steve Olufsen 
 
Date:  August 10, 2020 
 
Subject:  IBTS boat tour on Thursday, August 27, 2020 at 10:00am 

 
 

Instead of our regularly scheduled meeting on August 27th 2020, the Irondequoit Bay Technical Staff 
will be touring Irondequoit Bay by boat. Due to COVID-19 and social distancing requirements we will 
be taking two boats with 6 passengers on each boat. Face masks and life jackets will be required. 
We will be meeting at the State Marine Park Boat Launch at 10:00am to join the Monroe County 
Sheriff and United States Coast Guard crew for the boat tour.  
 
Space on the boats are limited to a total of 12 passengers so please RSVP if you would like to go. 
Priority will be given to town representatives and agency staff on IBTS. The Sheriff and USCG boats 
are “working” boats and everyone but the operator will be standing, there are no seats. Please bring 
a life jacket if you have one and a mask. If you don’t have a life jacket just let me know and one will 
be provide for you. If you have binoculars please bring them, they will help to see many of the sites 
we will be visiting. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you on Thursday, August 27th on Irondequoit Bay. Please feel free 
to email at solufsen@monroecounty.gov or call me by phone at 753-2027.  


